
From: Enid Torregrosa
To: Jo Bennett
Subject: FW: HARC Meeting January 26, 2016
Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 11:41:18 AM

FYI
 
Enid
_________________________________________________
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address
 released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead,
 contact this office by phone." Fl. Stat. 668.6076
 
From: Jennifer Lloyd [mailto:jenlloyd617@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 10:43 AM
To: HARC <harc@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; city-clerk@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
Subject: HARC Meeting January 26, 2016
 
To be included as part of the record for HARC Meeting on January 26, 2016
 
HARC Commissioners,
 
As proud homeowners of 805 United Street, we would like to formally request that you approve the new
 guidelines as proposed.
 
One of the many reasons we moved here was because of the historic district and over the course of the last
 few years we have observed numerous buildings going up that are better suited to Anywhere Florida or
 South Miami than they do in Key West's Historical District. One of the reasons given for the approval of
 those plans was that the guidelines were not clear. These new guidelines will hopefully allow you, as
 Commissioners, to better carry out the will and desire of the residents of this Community, which is to Keep
 Our Old Town Old and close any loopholes that are currently occurring because of unclear guidelines.
 
Key West is unique, our history is unique and the historical district should be our shining star...a big step
 would be to approve the new guidelines.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer and Gregory Lloyd
805 United Street
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From: Enid Torregrosa
To: Mike Downer
Cc: Jo Bennett
Subject: RE: HARC guidelines
Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 8:43:10 AM

Dear Mike and Jessica:

Good morning! Thank you for your email. We will be including it as part of public comments.

Hope you have a great day!

Enid Torregrosa-Silva
Historic Preservation Planner

City of Key West
3140 Flagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 330140-1109
305.809.3973
_________________________________________________
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response
 to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone." Fl. Stat.
 668.6076

-----Original Message-----
From: Mike Downer [mailto:mdjjdowner@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 10:48 PM
To: Enid Torregrosa <etorregrosa@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: HARC guidelines

Dear Commissioners:

Please read our email into the record at the 1/26/16 HARC meeting. We own a home at 411 Elizabeth in Old Town.
 Jessica grew up in Key West and graduated from Key West High School.  We love the historic character of Old
 Town and believe that HARC's mission should be to protect this wonderful place from being ruined by buildings
 that clash with the historic architecture here.  We have reviewed the revised HARC guidelines being considered by
 the Commission. We believe that adoption of these guidelines will be an important step in the right direction. 
 Accordingly, we heartily support the adoption of these guidelines.

Very truly yours,
Mike and Jessica Downer

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=8D4DCCE4E2384AF093BE2A14CBC72063-ENID TORREG
mailto:mdjjdowner@gmail.com
mailto:jbennett@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
mailto:mdjjdowner@gmail.com

	FW_ HARC Meeting January 26, 2016
	RE_ HARC guidelines

